
Town of Grant Monthly Board Meeting 

Grant Town Hall – 7:00 pm 

July 10, 2023 

 

The monthly meeting of the Grant Town Board was held on Monday, July 10, 2023 at 7:00 pm.  

Roll call: Richard Britzke, Dale Klitz, Bill Bowers, Rick Grunewald, and Sarah Knaup. Two 

residents were in attendance. 

The agenda was published in The Marion Advertiser on July 5, 2023.  A motion was made by 

Bowers/Klitz to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 

A motion was made by Britzke/Klitz to approve the minutes of the June town board meeting.  

Motion carried. 

Public Comments: Ken Huebner commented that there has been improvement on the issue of 

cats roaming free on Uecker Street.  

County Supervisor Update: Jerry Erdmann left a message for the town board. He stated that land 

has been obtained for a new Department of Justice and courthouse, but it would be about 5 years 

before any construction begins on the new buildings. The county has also begun to work on the 

budget. 

Plan Commission and Zoning: Next meeting will be held August 7th at 3:00 pm at the Grant 

Town Hall, if needed. 

Approval of Operator’s Licenses for The Caroline legion LLC.: A motion was made by 

Bowers/Britzke to approve six operator’s licenses for The Caroline Legion LLC. Motion carried. 

Approval of Liquor & Beer License Application for Wuske Event Barn: A motion was made by 

Bowers/Britzke to approve a liquor & beer license for The Dam Barn Inc. Motion carried. 

Roads and Roads Maintenance: Ditching will be done this week.  

Town Hall Reservations and Maintenance:  A motion was made by Britzke/Klitz to approve a 

town hall reservation for Connie Malueg on August 5th. Motion carried. 

Caroline Baseball Diamond: No comments  

Caroline Dam: No comments  

Sanitary District: No comments  

Payment of Bills: A motion was made by Klitz/Britzke to approve checks 10173-10198 in the 

regular checking.  Motion carried. 

Adjourn: A motion was made by Britzke/Klitz to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 pm.  Motion 

carried. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Sarah Knaup, Clerk 


